From: Montoya. Michelle

To: Buckheit, Lani; Carter, Charles; Cisco, Patti; Crocker, Ashle; Dugagan. Vicki; Gallagher, Sue; Hartman. Clare;
Holton. Jeffrey; Jones, Jessica; Lyle, Amy; Okrepkie. Jeff; Peterson. Julian; Weeks. Karen

Cc: Meads. Shari; Cleary, Eileen

Subject: Late Correspondence - Item 8.2 - Public Hearing

Date: Tuesday, July 12, 2022 5:16:00 PM

Attachments: Late Correspondence as of 7.12.2022.pdf

- PLEASE DO NOT REPLY TO ALL -
Chair Weeks and members of the Planning Commission,

The reason for this email is to provide you with late correspondence for item 8.2, Public Hearing —
Zoning Code Text Amendments To Prohibit New Gas Stations and Prohibit Expansion of Fossil Fuel
Infrastructure for Existing Stations, scheduled for Thursday’s meeting. These will also be added to
the agenda as an attachments.

Thank you,

Michelle Montoya | PACE | Administrative Secretary
Planning & Economic Development | 100 Santa Rosa Avenue, Room 3 | Santa Rosa, CA 95404
Tel. (707) 543-4645 | mmontoya@srcity.org
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From: Kathryn Albury

To: PLANCOM - Planning Commission
Subject: [EXTERNAL] No new gas stations!
Date: Monday, July 11, 2022 9:58:05 PM

To the esteemed members of the Santa Rosa Planning Commission:

I do not live in Santa Rosa, but as a nearby neighbor, | am affected by the actions your take.

As the effects of climate change continue to worsen, we must take care not to exacerbate it by increasing the fossil
fuel infrastructure. We have plenty of gas stations to see us through the change to more sustainable energy sources
for transportation.

Please oppose building any new gas stations in Santa Rosa.

Thank you for considering my opinion on this matter.

Kathryn Albury

7397 Hidden Lake Rd.

Forestville, CA 95436
8018032384
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From: Lynn Wheeler

To: PLANCOM - Planning Commission
Subject: [EXTERNAL] No new gas stations!
Date: Tuesday, July 12, 2022 8:10:03 AM

Y ou are considering the prohibition of all new gas stations. | strongly urge you to adopt this
ban because we are in a climate crisis caused by burning fossil fuels. These gas stations will
quickly become obsol ete as we address the climate crisis. We should consider building SAFE

bike lanesin our city instead.

Thank you,
Lynn Wheeler
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From: Katherine Schram

To: PLANCOM - Planning Commission
Subject: [EXTERNAL] No new gas stations
Date: Tuesday, July 12, 2022 5:58:53 AM

You are considering the prohibition of all new gas stations. | strongly urge
you to adopt this ban because we are in a climate crisis caused by burning
fossil fuels. Also, these gas stations will quickly become obsolete as we
address the climate crisis.

Thank you,
Katherine Schram

7335 Shiloh Ridge
Santa Rosa, CA 95403
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From: christine hoex

To: PLANCOM - Planning Commission
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Support for the prohibition on new gas stations.
Date: Tuesday, July 12, 2022 10:12:22 AM

To the Santa Rosa Planning Commission,

This week you are considering the prohibition of all new gas stations. | support this
action, and | urge you to adopt this ban now. We need to move toward a new model
of energy and transportation. Electric vehicles, bicycling, walking, and public
transportation are the infrastructure of a climate protection model and we need to
support theses. Gas stations will become relics of pollution and waste. We have
enough to get through the transition, we don’t need more. Please use your
imagination to envision a new future beyond gas powered cars, and ban new gas
station.

Christine Hoex
Santa Rosa,
707 484-9355
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